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10+ YEAR
ANNIVERSARIES

IN AUGUST

August 1
Donna Beane
August 2
Allan Hendrickson
Timothy Ward
August 3
Brianna Jones
Jenna Licata
August 4
Kevin Durawa
August 5
Robert Richmond
Joseph Argento
Courtney Rozewski
August 6
Eric Raymond
Calla Wol�ey
August 7
Debra Tokotch
August 8
Susan May
Samuel Draper
Jill Hanlin
August 9
Eric Anderson
August 10
Darlene Larkin
August 11
Thomas Wamp
August 13
Randall Bennett
Molly Sieminiski
August 14
Darlene Penepent

August 15
Robert Henning
Cindy DeCarlo
Bill Lawrence
August 17
Scott Kiedrowski
Douglas Greenbaum
August 18
Rosemary Campbell
Marietta Hyback
August 19
Shahana Woods-
Marshall
August 20
Lindsay Matikosh
August 21
Donald Bisig
August 22
John Brown
William Wenzel
August 23
Timothy Barber
August 24
Deanna Gotler
James Mallory
August 25
Melissa Landers
August 27
Denise Bowen
August 28
Harold Burley
August 29
Linne Hopkins

12 Years!
Richard Bianchi

Stephen Ferrando

Congratulations!

customerCustomer
KudosKudos

A Player’s Club Customer
Satisfaction Survey was given to 
customers earlier in the month

of July. Player’s Club received an
average rating of 4.5 out of 5.

Congratulations Player’s Club...
Great Job!

-Arna

35 Years!
Gayle Ashbery

Batavia Downs captured 2 trophies
and 2 honorable mention plaques

at Raving’s Casino Marketing
Awards Breakfast on July 16th!

Congrats to both marketing and
non-marketing sta� who helped
to explain our promotions to our

customers onsite.  We can all
share in this great achievement!

DIAMOND

JUNCTION

CONSTRUCTION

Diamond Elite won a
Diamond Trophy.

Facebook Friday and
Promotions Bracket
both received
honorable mention plaques!
 

Construction Junction won
a Gold Trophy.



Glow Corporate Cup
Thirteen competitors will be participating 

this August 6 in the Glow Corporate Cup. 
Good luck to all runners/walkers!

Max Bettington
Max Bettington made his debut on July 17 at the

Red Wings game! He also hung out on the opening day of 
racing down in our lobby and the Clubhouse!


